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REPORT: 

 
All the allotment rents have been for those that are 
continuing with their allotment tenancy this year.  
 
There are 17 allotments that have not been renewed 
and are available to rent. The majority of these will be 
taken up by the people who are on the waiting list but 
there will be a small number available once the waiting 
list is depleted. There is an article in the latest 
newsletter asking for any interest in taking on an 
allotment.  
 
The annual allotment competition judging took place 
on Monday 12th August and the winners were awarded 
their prizes at the Awards Evening on January 17th. 
 
 
 

FUTURE 
PLANS: 

 
Following requests from allotment holders to have hens 
and bees on their allotments, separate agreements will 
be set up with them to ensure that this is done 
correctly and follows the necessary guidelines. 
 
The allotment judging for 2025 will take place during 
National Allotment week which is 11th to 17th August. 
 
 
 
 

 


